
BHS	Booster	Meeting	

A meeting of the BHS Band Boosters was held on April 07, 2015, at 6:00 pm in the band room. 

Marcia Anderson, President, presided over the meeting. 

Minutes from last meeting were reviewed, motion to approve by Jamie Burns, seconded by Jenny Naumann. 

Old Business 

• Disney Trip 

o Medical forms were due today. 

o Other forms and information have been sent out by Mr. Souder through email. 

Upcoming Events 

• April 16th-18th – All State 

• April 17th – Hypnotist Event 

• April 22nd-26th – Disney Trip 

• May 2nd – Solo & ensemble 

• May 7th – BMS Spring Concert 

• May 11th – Riverton Intermediate Spring Concert at BMS 

• May 15th – Spring Concert at Huntsville High School 

• May 16th – Spring Banquet at Roundhouse Depot, catered by Old Hickory ($15 Adult ticket includes a DVD; $12 

Adult ticket w/o DVD; $7 Child ticket) 

• May 19th – Senior Graduation 

• July 13th-17th 8 am-1pm – Rookie Camp (Mandatory for Rookies of all grades; Veterans welcome!) 

• July 18th? – Uniform Fitting Day 

• July 20th-24th 8 am-8 pm – Band Camp (Mandatory for all band members) 

• July 25th – Parent Preview 

• July 27th-31st – Evening Rehearsals will be scheduled for at least a couple of nights this week 

• August 3rd – First day of school 

New Business 

• New Fee Structure was passed out & discussed. 

o Monthly payment due at the end of each of 5 months. 

o Late fees will accrue if prior arrangements have not been made with the director 

• Vote for 2015-2016 Board Members 

o President: Mike Keel 

o 1st VP: Connie Abbott 

o 2nd VP: Thomas Neal 

o Asst 2nd VP: Wendy Pemberton 

o 3rd VP: Gordon King 

o Treasurer: Jennifer Edwards 

o Asst Treasurer: Yvonne Bulluck 



o Secretary: Michelle Griffin 

• Please contribute candid pictures to buckhorn.hornline@gmail.com for the Spring Banquet slide show. 

Upcoming Meetings 

• .The next parent meeting will be the Spring Banquet, May 16th. 

Financial Report 

• Robert Greer – Treasurer 

o Updated budget is available on request 

o Final payments for Spring Banquet are due. 

o More fees are due, and more expenses are due. 

o All statements in Charms are up to date as of April 3rd. 

Officer’s Report 

• 1st Vice President (Lead Chaperone) - Connie Jaramillo 

o Still working on the banquet, including menu choices. 

• 2nd Vice President (Concessions) - David Donnelly 

o No Comments. 

• Assistant 2nd Vice President (Concessions) – Jennifer Edwards 

o Volunteers need to sign up for concessions in Charms for the Hypnotist event. 

• 3rd Vice President (Fundraising) - Jamie Burns 

o Volunteers need to sign up for all slots in Charms for the Hypnotist event. 

o Sponsorship opportunities for FSC’s have been introduced through emails to parents. 

o Concessions work day will be set soon. 

• Treasurer – Robert Greer 

o See Financial Report. 

• Assistant Treasurer – Yvonne Bulluck 

o No Comments. 

• Secretary – Jennifer Edwards 

o No Comments. 

Director’s Remarks 

• Fee structure for the next year was discussed. 

• AB Scheduling will be in effect starting next school year. Band will still meet every day in 4th block. Band students 

will need to be in band both semesters unless they are in a seasonal sport. 

• Band Camp fee is $50, and is due the first day of Band Camp. There is no fee for Rookie Camp. 

• Band Fees go towards a number of areas to benefit the band; these areas are outlined in the budget. 

• After school rehearsals are twice a week, Tuesdays until 5 (sectionals), and Thursdays 6-8:30. 


